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Dear James,

Good afternoon again from Ireland.

I hope this finds you well, in good spirit and having a good day.

Seven days have elapsed since I last wrote to you in an email about the unjust
judge and persistent widow, and given I have no acknowledgement, and JAH has had
no contact from you either, I thought I'd provide a timely reminder of what
urgently needs to be done.

In that interim period since I wrote, the 28th anniversary date of Hillsborough
has passed by, where some of the families of the 96 gathered together for a
private service in the Anglican Cathedral, initiated by your successor, Paul
Bayes, and the Archbishop of Liverpool, Malcolm McMahon, in liaison with the
Mayor Joe Anderson.

The traditional Good Friday/Easter Sunday rituals have passed by too, and
Christ, here in His Second Coming, would like to help put you straight with
that.

http://jahtruth.net/passnot.htm

Four years ago at Anfield, Bill Kenwright, of Joseph and the Amazing
Technicolour Dreamcoat fame, spoke at the 24th memorial service at some length
about Margaret, one of the mums of the 96. Margaret just so happens to also be
one of your Persistent and Prayerful widows. You may recall that Bill Kenwright
preceded his speech with a reading about steadfastness taken from Philippians 4.

Bill Kenwright's Full Speech
http://www.dailymotion.com/video/xz134s_bill-kenwright-everton-chairman-speech-at-
hillsborough-memorial_sport

Days after this event, you will probably recall that an equally high profile and
steadfast mum, Anne Williams, sadly passed away.

Deliberately, I mention Bill Kenwright, not with reference to his chairperson

http://jahtruth.net/passnot.htm
mailto:JAH@JAHTruth.net
mailto:Tony@JAHTruth.net
mailto:james@bishopjamesjones.com
http://www.dailymotion.com/video/xz134s_bill-kenwright-everton-chairman-speech-at-hillsborough-memorial_sport
http://www.dailymotion.com/video/xz134s_bill-kenwright-everton-chairman-speech-at-hillsborough-memorial_sport


duties of the blues, but rather with reference to Joseph's Coat of Many Colours.
That is because that Coat is infinitely more important than either of the red
and blue football colours of the city's two main soccer clubs. The booklet
below, relates to the connection with the City of Sheffield, and thus the
Hillsborough Disaster, in a deeply profound and Biblically prophetic way. It
relates to what The Lord is wanting you personally to do, without any further
procrastination.

http://jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/wp-content/uploads/2014/12/JOSEPH-BOOKLET.pdf

Besides yourself, the Persistent Widow, Margaret was given a gong too, as was
Trevor Hicks.

If you have actually watched The Hillsborough Ripple Effect Film, and we hope
you have, you ought to have realised by now that the gongs from the queen and
her cronies are obviously intended to bring closure, prematurely, before the
establishment get found-out. We are disappointed that you have not reacted
favourably to my last email and returned your gong, by way of a perfectly timed
protest on the anniversary, as the job is not yet finished.

In a last effort to help, I want to make one last suggestion.

If you are not yet willing to contact JAH directly yourself, as I implored you to
do, seven days ago, would you be prepared instead, in principle, to meet JAH
face-to-face, please? He would want you to read/study "The Way home or face The
Fire" - http://thewayhomeorfacethefire.net - as a prerequisite before any
meeting.

Conceivably, that could be in Liverpool, York or Sheffield. If the meeting were
in Liverpool for instance, perhaps, another one of your Persistent Widows,
namely Anne Burkett, might like to join in, for exploratory discussions. We have
not broached the subject with Anne, yet, however.

JAH and I have an idea for bringing swift and real healing and closure for the
families, and we would like to share that idea with you, and one of the
persistent widows of our choice, who previously made us feel so welcome in her
home.

Please would you give my second request your consideration.

A reply from you, of one sort or another, would be greatly appreciated.

Peace be within you and upon you.

Tony Farrell
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